
 

Further information on the subject of this report is available from:  
Alex Deans, email: Alex.Deans@herefordshire.gov.uk 

Title of report: Public Realm Services 
Future Operating Model 
 

Meeting: Cabinet 

Meeting date: Thursday 2 March 2023 

Report by: Cabinet member, commissioning, procurement and assets 

 

Supplementary information 

 
Please note that the recommendations from the Connected Communities Scrutiny Committee of 13 
February 2023 have been published as a supplement, along with the proposed response from the 
executive.  
 
An additional recommendation is therefore added to those in the original report that as set out below: 
 

Recommendation(s) 

 

(e) Cabinet approve the executive response to the scrutiny recommendations as set out in 
appendix L to the report. 


